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MIC 2009 Congress in the Netherlands

The MIC 2009 congress will take place in Veldhoven, The Netherlands, on November 26 - 27, 2009. The program will consist of workshops and
presentations. The main focus will be on Care and ICT. Besides the call for workshops, the congress will offer the possibility to present or
demonstrate a product.

 

The event is organised by VMBI in collaboration with the National IT Institute for healthcare in the Netherlands (NICTIZ), Association for Care
Administration and Information (NVMA), the Belgian Medical Informatics Association (MIM) and the Nursing and Care Informatics Association
(VVZI). The aim of the event is to bring together caregivers, IT experts, administrators, hospital and healthcare IT managers, policy makers and
other healthcare practitioners.

 

For more information please visit : www.mic2009.nl
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